Placer County needs planning
commissioners

Resignations have left two vacancies on the Placer County
Planning Commission, including the position representing Lake
Tahoe.

Each of the seven members serves for four years.

The Planning Commission is the principal advisory body to the
Board of Supervisors on land use and related matters.

The commission meets the second and fourth Thursdays of each
month at 10@am in Auburn.

Anyone residing in District 2 or District 5 who is interested
should fill out this application.
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